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By Dr Tham Tat Yean, Honorary Secretary

1. MAIDS EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION
The SMA Advisory on “Maids Employment Medical Examination” was first issued and published in the March 2003 issue of
the SMA News. The advisory is intended as a guideline of good practice, for medical practitioners to recognise the pitfalls,
and to offer professional, practical and ethical advice on resolving the many issues involved.

The SMA Council would like to remind members to study this advisory carefully and to keep it handy for reference.
Members who do not have a copy can contact the SMA Secretariat at Tel: 6223 1264 for assistance.



